The Vale Newsletter September 2024



Welcome to The Vale's september Newsletter, we hope you enjoy!



Naomi from animalia encounter visited us with the animals.















Also Marco the magician performed for us we had a lot of fun.













Gracie took part in the sponsored walk with the help of Danny..









The residents loved some fresh air and a brisk walk.

Rosemary requested this picture is displayed as she said we must have broken a record doing a puzzle in the shortest time. She loved the dog and the little girl in the picture.



Upcoming in October.... 4th chiropodist 8th at 11:15am harvest festival celebration Then at 2:30pm peter kneebone will be singing for us. 9th October at 11am marco the magician will be performing 13th Greta's birthday 21st Edna's birthday 31st Halloween celebration Daily activities to include Halloween arts and crafts, baking, puzzles, bingo and quizzes.

Halloween is approaching if anybody would be kind enough to donate a small or medium sized pumpkin for us to decorate it would be greatly appreciated.

Also any cardboard toilet roll tubes for Halloween craft ideas.

Lastly thankyou to everyone for your ongoing support/donations/ sponsors will look forward to seeing you all throughout the month.



The vale

191 Willington Street

Maidstone Kent

ME15 8ED

Tel: 01622 762332

Fax: 01622 75115

Email: caz@charinghealthcare.co.uk